
    

 

 
 

Brussels, 17 January 2020 
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 
 
Dear all, 
 
We have the pleasure of inviting you to the next FABEC Expert Workshop. We will 
focus mainly on the operational topics relating to the implementation of Free Route 
Airspace (FRA) within FABEC.  
 

4th FABEC Expert Workshop  

Wednesday, 12 February 2020 

10:00 - 16:00 

IBIS Paris CDG Airport 

 
The aim of the workshop is to present the upcoming huge change within the 
European airspace (deletion of the route network above FL195, impact on most FPL 
in Europe, complete review of the RAD…) and to discuss the solutions we can put in 
place together with NM, CFSPs and airlines. The attached detailed agenda will 
provide you with the topics to be discussed.  

 
Please register for the workshop prior to the 31st of January 2020 by sending an 
email to nadine.meesen@fabec.eu. If you have any further questions or suggestions, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Nadine Meesen by email of by phone: +32 475 
9999 48 or  +32 2 206 20 23. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the event.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Peggy Devestel      Geoffroy Ville 
FABEC Chair SC Operations    Deputy COO DSNA 
COO skeyes 
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